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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled
Tri-Agency meeting scheduled for Wednesday,
February 21, 2024, has been cancelled.

I, Jennifer Stringfellow, do hereby certify that I caused to be posted and notified Members of the
foregoing Notice of Cancellation on Tuesday, February 20, 2024, on the City of Hesperia website
and at Hesperia City Hall, 9700 Seventh Avenue, Hesperia, California.
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BY: Jennifer Stringfellow
Secretary to the City Manager and City Council
City of Hesperia



